From: papamy@att.net [mailto:papamy@att.net] 
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2010 8:27 PM
To: DC Doubles
Subject: Thanks from the family of Roger Morris
 

 Dear Roger,

 

I am so glad that I spoke to you just recently and that you posted the news about my beloved husband on the D.C. Doubles website.  I want you and all who have written to us to know how much your  words have meant to all of us.  We've read each one to Roger and they've brought many smiles and recollections.  I well remember the conversation he and I had about asking the Parks and Rec Dept. to allow the expansion of the number of courts from four to eleven.  They gave him freedom to lay out the courts and that was the beginning of what now exists.  I recall his taking our lawnmower down to trim the edges of the courts

before each tournament, sweating out the weather reports each time, getting the trophies, etc.  And even I---

a non-player, but supporter--remember so many of the players of that time.  It was great to hear from them, as

well as from newer players we've never met who wrote to thank him and send prayers and good wishes. It was said by Joseph Campbell, reknowned mythologist, "Follow your bliss," and I think that's what Roger did.

I believe that each of us has something unique to offer to others; it's the best part of being human.

 

Some of you will remember our son, John, who played in the tournaments and for the U. of Maryland.  He now lives in the HIgh Sierras and coaches his daughter's team!  Pass it along....

 

Our daughter has put all the e-mails together in a scrapbook which will be present at Roger's memorial. At some point she'll come down to the courts to visit.

 

Many thanks and love to all,

 

Myra (My) Morris

 

